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TODAY IS An “E” DAY 

 
 
Any girls interested in JV or Varsity Tennis next year, please attend an informational 
meeting today in the High School at 2:30pm in room 277.  
 

June is PRIDE month. Any student who would like to meet this Thursday, June 6th to make 
posters to display in the Junior High School in support of PRIDE month, please meet with Ms. 
Noye and Ms. Knight in the conference room across from the Counseling Office during activity 
period this Thursday, June 6th. Check out the book display in the Library. 
 
Attention Girls Soccer Players…Anyone interested in trying out for JV and Varsity Soccer in 
the fall, there will be an informational meeting on Thursday, June 6th at 2:20pm in the High 
School Auxiliary Gym. Please see Coach Ahern in the high school if you cannot attend. 
 
If you purchased a t-shirt from the Yearbook Club, please stop by Mrs. I’s room, room 
255 to pick it up anytime today. 
 
Yearbook Club in conjunction with Student Council would like to paint the halls with Blue and 
Gold on Friday! Wear your new yearbook shirt or other blue and gold Victor wear. Go Blue 
Devils! 
 
Young Women’s Leadership Club…Thursday is our last meeting of the year. Come 
celebrate our successes! We would love to hear what you loved this past year, what you are 
proud of, and any suggestions for next year. See you Thursday during activity period in room 
138. 
 
A Message from the Library…Magic:  The Gathering meets on Thursday. This is the last 
meeting of the year. Any interested is welcome to attend. Manga Club meets next Tuesday for 
the final meeting of the year. All Library books are due on Monday, June 10th. Stop by and talk 
to us if you need a few more days to finish reading your book. We need to get the books back 
on shelf for inventory. 
 
 


